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T?e Outlook

287 Fourth Avenue

Office of New York

Theodore Roosevelt

July 2nd 1910.

Dear John Muir:
I sm very glad to hear frem you. I em sorry to leamn of

the trouble thet you had in the death of your sister. I wish
1 could hope to see you soom.
Sincerely yours,

Original located at University of the Pacific Library
Holt-Atherton Special Collections
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